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3104 online issn 2166 3750 publishes scholarly peer reviewed articles on international students in tertiary education
secondary education and other educational settings that make significant contributions to research policy and
practice in the internationalization of higher education visit ojed org jis the minimal polynomials of the images of
unipotent elements in irreducible rational representations of the classical algebraic groups over fields of odd
characteristic are found these polynomials have the form t 1 d and hence are completely determined by their degrees
in positive characteristic the degree of such polynomial cannot exceed the order of a relevant element it occurs that
for each unipotent element the degree of its minimal polynomial in an irreducible representation is equal to the
order of this element provided the highest weight of the representation is large enough with respect to the ground
field characteristic on the other hand classes of unipotent elements for which in every nontrivial representation the
degree of the minimal polynomial is equal to the order of the element are indicated in the general case the problem
of computing the minimal polynomial of the image of a given element of order p s in a fixed irreducible
representation of a classical group over a field of characteristic p 2 can be reduced to a similar problem for
certain s unipotent elements and a certain irreducible representation of some semisimple group over the field of
complex numbers for the latter problem an explicit algorithm is given results of explicit computations for groups of
small ranks are contained in tables i xii the article may be regarded as a contribution to the programme of extending
the fundamental results of hall and higman 1956 on the minimal polynomials from p solvable linear groups to
semisimple groups a history of the area that would become walnut station then walnut grove from the earliest days to
the present it covers almost every aspect of community life in this small town in minnesota get the information
needed to advocate for the significance of your library how do you make the case that your library is a valuable
instruction center the teaching library helps librarians assess data on information literacy instruction programs so
that they can better support the teaching role of the academic library in campus settings this practical professional
resource features case studies from across the united states and canada in both public and private institutions that
offer a variety of evaluation methods here are the latest easy to adopt ways of measuring your library s direct
contribution to student learning on campus and off with a unique multifaceted approach to questions of assessment the
teaching library is an important resource that not only offers the latest techniques but answers the larger question
of how to make use of this data in ways that will best advocate information literacy instruction programs from
creating a multidimensional assessment to turning an initiative into a program to teaching and learning goals and
beyond this invaluable text covers many of the core issues those in this rapidly evolving field must contend with
these contributions reinforce the importance of the learning that takes place in the classroom in the co curriculum
the extra curriculum and the surrounding community some of the key topics covered in the teaching library are
assessment practices such as 360 analysis attitudinal outcomes based and gap measured integrating the teaching
library into core mission vision and values statements presenting the message of a library s value to internal
audiences of colleagues building momentum and maintaining it tying information literacy assessment to campus wide
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assessment activities identifying and reaching end of program learning outcomes assessing the impact of the one shot
session on student learning information literacy instruction and the credit course model promoting instruction among
library and information science educators and many more the essays in the teaching library offer viable and practical
ways for librarians to demonstrate their direct contribution to student learning in ways consistent with those
accepted as valid across the campus an important resource for academic librarians and information science
professionals the teaching library is also a useful tool for those in the campus community concerned with developing
funding and continuing successful library programs professional staff such as alumni directors faculty and educators
looking to make students more successful and researchers in its 114th year billboard remains the world s premier
weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and data licensing platform billboard publishes
the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video gaming media digital and mobile
entertainment issues and trends pcmag com is a leading authority on technology delivering labs based independent
reviews of the latest products and services our expert industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better
buying decisions and get more from technology the weekly source of african american political and entertainment news
the weekly source of african american political and entertainment news in its 114th year billboard remains the world
s premier weekly music publication and a diverse digital events brand content and data licensing platform billboard
publishes the most trusted charts and offers unrivaled reporting about the latest music video gaming media digital
and mobile entertainment issues and trends pcmag com is a leading authority on technology delivering labs based
independent reviews of the latest products and services our expert industry analysis and practical solutions help you
make better buying decisions and get more from technology the weekly source of african american political and
entertainment news the weekly source of african american political and entertainment news 将棋世界 2021年12月号 付録小冊子 電子版 です
本誌 電子版 に含まれておりますので 付録単体をお求めの場合のみこちらをご購入ください this volume provides original insight into the operational opportunities
challenges and constraints in managing tourism destination marketing it explores how the various tourist destination
systems including tourist places as seen by the tourist public and private tourism organisations and the social and
physical environment can effectively communicate and co operate together at a profit for each advances in destination
marketing offers a comprehensive review of a wide range of aspects related to marketing tourism products including
networks in destinations consumer experiences in destinations destination branding destination image events in
destinations and destination tourism products throughout the book a network analysis perspective is applied to offer
alternative solutions of how each system can share network knowledge and system knowledge so profits can be created
effectively and maximised the exploration of new topics such as destination networks and destination branding as well
as original international empirical research and case studies from well known researchers in the area provides new
thinking on marketing tourism destinations the relevance of the arguments and the salient conclusions are valuable in
the study of an ever dynamic and burgeoning industry this stimulating volume will be of interest to higher level
students academics researchers within tourism and practitioners in the industry this volume brings together 15
articles divided into four sections on the role of nationalism in transitions to democracy the application of theory
to country case studies and the role played by history and myths in the forging of national identities and
nationalisms the book develops new theories and frameworks through engaging with leading scholars of nationalism hans
kohn s propositions are discussed in relation to the applicability of the term civic with no ethno cultural
connotations to liberal democracies rogers brubaker over the usefulness of dividing european states into civic and
nationalizing states when the former have historically been nationalizers will kymlicka on the applicability of
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multiculturalism to post communist states and paul robert magocsi on the lack of data to support claims of revivals
by national minorities in ukraine the book also engages with transitology over the usefulness of comparative studies
of transitions in regions that underwent only political reforms and those that had quadruple transitions implying
simultaneous democratic and market reforms as well as state and nation building a comparative study of serbian and
russian diasporas focuses on why ethnic serbs and russians living outside serbia and russia reacted differently to
the disintegration of yugoslavia and the ussr the book dissects the writing of russian and soviet history that
continues to utilize imperial frameworks of history analyzes the re writing of ukrainian history within post colonial
theories and discusses the forging of ukraine s identity within theories of others as central to the shaping of
identities the collection of articles proposes a new framework for the study of ukrainian nationalism as a broader
research phenomenon by placing nationalism in ukraine within a theoretical and comparative perspective the weekly
source of african american political and entertainment news the realities of the international criminal justice
system takes an analytical and critical look at the impact of the major instruments of international criminal justice
since the 1990s with the advent of the international criminal tribunals for rwanda and yugoslavia pcmag com is a
leading authority on technology delivering labs based independent reviews of the latest products and services our
expert industry analysis and practical solutions help you make better buying decisions and get more from technology
rooted in the creative success of over 30 years of supermarket tabloid publishing the weekly world news has been the
world s only reliable news source since 1979 the online hub weeklyworldnews com is a leading entertainment news site
the weekly source of african american political and entertainment news ballistic trauma a practical guide provides a
concise guide to the clinical and operational issues surrounding the management of the ballistic casualty the book
crystallizes the knowledge and experience accrued by those dealing with ballistic trauma on a regular basis and
extends this to those who have to manage these patients on an occasional basis only this book is aimed at all medical
and paramedical personnel involved in the care of patients with ballistic injury it will be especially relevant for
consultants and senior trainees in surgery anesthesia and emergency medicine who are likely to be involved in the
management of these unique injuries it will be an essential reference for pre hospital care providers and nurses
working in the emergency room and intensive care military surgeons and medical and nursing staff on deployment in
regions of conflict will find the book a valuable resource pieter coecke van aelst 1502 1550 was renowned throughout
renaissance europe as a draftsman painter and publisher of architectural treatises the magnificent tapestries he
designed were acquired by the wealthiest clients of the day up to and including rulers such as emperor charles v king
francis i of france king henry viii of england and grand duke cosimo i de medici of tuscany at the same time coecke
was remarkable not only for the complexity and unparalleled quality of his tapestries but also for his fluency in
various media this lavishly illustrated volume examines the full range of his work from tapestry and stained glass
window designs to panel paintings prints drawings and architectural treatises though only forty eight when he died
coecke was one of the greatest netherlandish artists of the sixteenth century his paintings and drawings initially
wrought in the style of the antwerp mannerists evolved through his enthusiastic response to italian renaissance
design and influenced generations of artists in his wake this comprehensive study explores coecke s stylistic
development as well as his substantial contribution to the body of great renaissance art in flanders featuring twenty
monumental tapestries along with many of their cartoons and preparatory sketches plus seven paintings additional
drawings and printed matter many of them newly photographed for this volume grand design provides a thorough
reappraisal of coecke s work amply justifying the high regard in which coecke s work was held and its wide
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dissemination long after his death
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the minimal polynomials of the images of unipotent elements in irreducible rational representations of the classical
algebraic groups over fields of odd characteristic are found these polynomials have the form t 1 d and hence are
completely determined by their degrees in positive characteristic the degree of such polynomial cannot exceed the
order of a relevant element it occurs that for each unipotent element the degree of its minimal polynomial in an
irreducible representation is equal to the order of this element provided the highest weight of the representation is
large enough with respect to the ground field characteristic on the other hand classes of unipotent elements for
which in every nontrivial representation the degree of the minimal polynomial is equal to the order of the element
are indicated in the general case the problem of computing the minimal polynomial of the image of a given element of
order p s in a fixed irreducible representation of a classical group over a field of characteristic p 2 can be
reduced to a similar problem for certain s unipotent elements and a certain irreducible representation of some
semisimple group over the field of complex numbers for the latter problem an explicit algorithm is given results of
explicit computations for groups of small ranks are contained in tables i xii the article may be regarded as a
contribution to the programme of extending the fundamental results of hall and higman 1956 on the minimal polynomials
from p solvable linear groups to semisimple groups
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a history of the area that would become walnut station then walnut grove from the earliest days to the present it
covers almost every aspect of community life in this small town in minnesota
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get the information needed to advocate for the significance of your library how do you make the case that your
library is a valuable instruction center the teaching library helps librarians assess data on information literacy
instruction programs so that they can better support the teaching role of the academic library in campus settings
this practical professional resource features case studies from across the united states and canada in both public



and private institutions that offer a variety of evaluation methods here are the latest easy to adopt ways of
measuring your library s direct contribution to student learning on campus and off with a unique multifaceted
approach to questions of assessment the teaching library is an important resource that not only offers the latest
techniques but answers the larger question of how to make use of this data in ways that will best advocate
information literacy instruction programs from creating a multidimensional assessment to turning an initiative into a
program to teaching and learning goals and beyond this invaluable text covers many of the core issues those in this
rapidly evolving field must contend with these contributions reinforce the importance of the learning that takes
place in the classroom in the co curriculum the extra curriculum and the surrounding community some of the key topics
covered in the teaching library are assessment practices such as 360 analysis attitudinal outcomes based and gap
measured integrating the teaching library into core mission vision and values statements presenting the message of a
library s value to internal audiences of colleagues building momentum and maintaining it tying information literacy
assessment to campus wide assessment activities identifying and reaching end of program learning outcomes assessing
the impact of the one shot session on student learning information literacy instruction and the credit course model
promoting instruction among library and information science educators and many more the essays in the teaching
library offer viable and practical ways for librarians to demonstrate their direct contribution to student learning
in ways consistent with those accepted as valid across the campus an important resource for academic librarians and
information science professionals the teaching library is also a useful tool for those in the campus community
concerned with developing funding and continuing successful library programs professional staff such as alumni
directors faculty and educators looking to make students more successful and researchers
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this volume provides original insight into the operational opportunities challenges and constraints in managing
tourism destination marketing it explores how the various tourist destination systems including tourist places as
seen by the tourist public and private tourism organisations and the social and physical environment can effectively
communicate and co operate together at a profit for each advances in destination marketing offers a comprehensive
review of a wide range of aspects related to marketing tourism products including networks in destinations consumer
experiences in destinations destination branding destination image events in destinations and destination tourism
products throughout the book a network analysis perspective is applied to offer alternative solutions of how each



system can share network knowledge and system knowledge so profits can be created effectively and maximised the
exploration of new topics such as destination networks and destination branding as well as original international
empirical research and case studies from well known researchers in the area provides new thinking on marketing
tourism destinations the relevance of the arguments and the salient conclusions are valuable in the study of an ever
dynamic and burgeoning industry this stimulating volume will be of interest to higher level students academics
researchers within tourism and practitioners in the industry
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this volume brings together 15 articles divided into four sections on the role of nationalism in transitions to
democracy the application of theory to country case studies and the role played by history and myths in the forging
of national identities and nationalisms the book develops new theories and frameworks through engaging with leading
scholars of nationalism hans kohn s propositions are discussed in relation to the applicability of the term civic
with no ethno cultural connotations to liberal democracies rogers brubaker over the usefulness of dividing european
states into civic and nationalizing states when the former have historically been nationalizers will kymlicka on the
applicability of multiculturalism to post communist states and paul robert magocsi on the lack of data to support
claims of revivals by national minorities in ukraine the book also engages with transitology over the usefulness of
comparative studies of transitions in regions that underwent only political reforms and those that had quadruple
transitions implying simultaneous democratic and market reforms as well as state and nation building a comparative
study of serbian and russian diasporas focuses on why ethnic serbs and russians living outside serbia and russia
reacted differently to the disintegration of yugoslavia and the ussr the book dissects the writing of russian and
soviet history that continues to utilize imperial frameworks of history analyzes the re writing of ukrainian history
within post colonial theories and discusses the forging of ukraine s identity within theories of others as central to
the shaping of identities the collection of articles proposes a new framework for the study of ukrainian nationalism
as a broader research phenomenon by placing nationalism in ukraine within a theoretical and comparative perspective
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ballistic trauma a practical guide provides a concise guide to the clinical and operational issues surrounding the
management of the ballistic casualty the book crystallizes the knowledge and experience accrued by those dealing with
ballistic trauma on a regular basis and extends this to those who have to manage these patients on an occasional
basis only this book is aimed at all medical and paramedical personnel involved in the care of patients with
ballistic injury it will be especially relevant for consultants and senior trainees in surgery anesthesia and
emergency medicine who are likely to be involved in the management of these unique injuries it will be an essential
reference for pre hospital care providers and nurses working in the emergency room and intensive care military
surgeons and medical and nursing staff on deployment in regions of conflict will find the book a valuable resource
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pieter coecke van aelst 1502 1550 was renowned throughout renaissance europe as a draftsman painter and publisher of
architectural treatises the magnificent tapestries he designed were acquired by the wealthiest clients of the day up
to and including rulers such as emperor charles v king francis i of france king henry viii of england and grand duke
cosimo i de medici of tuscany at the same time coecke was remarkable not only for the complexity and unparalleled
quality of his tapestries but also for his fluency in various media this lavishly illustrated volume examines the
full range of his work from tapestry and stained glass window designs to panel paintings prints drawings and
architectural treatises though only forty eight when he died coecke was one of the greatest netherlandish artists of
the sixteenth century his paintings and drawings initially wrought in the style of the antwerp mannerists evolved
through his enthusiastic response to italian renaissance design and influenced generations of artists in his wake
this comprehensive study explores coecke s stylistic development as well as his substantial contribution to the body



of great renaissance art in flanders featuring twenty monumental tapestries along with many of their cartoons and
preparatory sketches plus seven paintings additional drawings and printed matter many of them newly photographed for
this volume grand design provides a thorough reappraisal of coecke s work amply justifying the high regard in which
coecke s work was held and its wide dissemination long after his death
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